
School Notice Board 

September 
Wednesday 19th - Year 6 to the Marist 

(remember to give permission for this) 

Wednesday 19th-Cross Country, Wythenshawe Park 3.30-4.30pm 

Wednesday 19th-Curriculum Evening FS2/KS1 3.15pm, KS2 

3.45pm.  

Wednesday 19th– Parent IT workshop 3.00-4.00pm 

Wednesday 27th –Y6 trip to Blists Hill 

Friday 28th - Macmillan Coffee  Afternoon 2.15pm 

Friday 28th - PTA welcome disco 6.00-8.00pm 

October—Black History Month 

Monday 1st- School photos 

Wednesday 3rd - NHS Height & Weight checks for children 

Wednesday 3rd –Harvest Mass 2.00pm in school 

Thursday 4th—PTA meeting 

Friday 5h - Harvest Fast Day (own ’bright’ clothes bring £1) 

Friday 12th-Thumbs up Friday 8.50pm 

Wednesday 17th- International Evening  

 

St. Elizabeth’s Catholic  

Primary School 
A Voluntary Academy 

‘Let your Light Shine’ 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to the first Weekly Update of the new academic year. 
The children have all made a fantastic start and it was a joy to 
hear the wonderful news and see through the ‘Peek at the Week’ 
all that has happened in school this week, at our first Gold Award 
Assembly. 
 
On Wednesday Damian Cunningham, Director of Schools for the 
Diocese, visited St. Elizabeth’s and was very impressed with the 
hard working, beautifully behaved and well-mannered children 
of St. Elizabeth’s. 
 
On Wednesday morning we held our first school Mass and were 
delighted to welcome Fr. Michael. Sadly, I was unable to be here 
for the Mass but I’m told it was beautiful and congratulations to 
Year 6 leading their first whole school Mass. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at the Cur-
riculum Evening next week. This is an opportunity to meet your 
child’s class teacher and find out about the curriculum and ex-
pectations for the coming year. 
 

Have a lovely weekend,   
Mrs L Kelly 

Tel: 0161-437-3890  Fax: 0161-490-7024 

WEEKLY UPDATE  

14th September 2018 

Attendance - Sept Week 1 

FS2 100%  Y1  97.8% 

Y2 100%  Y3  87.8% 

Y4 99.4% Y5  98.8% 

Y6 95.6% 

 

Congratulations to FS2 and Y2 who managed 

100% for the 3 days we were in last week! 

 

Gold Award  

FS2   Matilda Scanlon Y5 Alesha Spilsbury 

Y1 Rowan  Elworthy Y6 Poppy Davis 

Y2   Jude Rowan 

Y3   Ruby Georgio 

Y4   Miley Wilson 

Parent IT Workshop 

On Wednesday 19th September, both Mrs McLaughlin and 

Mrs Duffy will be available to help any parents who would 

like support in using the school jotter App or any other IT 

difficulty you may have. Please come along to the library 

from 3.00pm. 

Mrs William’s Sports News  

Welcome to a new sporting year at St Elizabeth's.  

It’s the first full week back and already we have been in 

sporting action with our cross country runners 

from Years 4, 5 & 6. 

15 of our children took part in Cross Country 

on Wednesday evening at Wythenshawe Park. 

Mr McGinn accompanied them and was very proud of their 

achievements. Congratulations to all who took part and 

good luck this coming Wednesday! 

SIMS AGORA We would like to thank you all for your pa-

tience with the technical difficulties you have been experi-

encing with SIMS AGORA. The fault lies totally with the pro-

vider and I have been in contact with other schools locally 

who are also experiencing the same problems. We are con-

tinually liaising with the company to rectify the situation. 

Prayer for the New School Year 

We have had time to rest, and now we are full of energy.  God you gave us now, help us to make the most of it 

We have had time to think, and now we are full of ideas.  Amen   

We have had time to stop, and now it’s time to get going.   

PTA News  - We are looking forward to another exciting 

year of social events. The first event is our Family Welcome 

Disco on Friday 28th September. If you are able to help out 

on the night please let us know. We would love to extend 

our team of volunteers and have new ideas for the coming 

year. If you haven’t attended a meeting before please con-

sider coming to the first meeting on Thursday 4th October. 


